
“How Do Christians Respond to
the Fact of Evolution?”
After reading one of your articles on Creation vs. Evolution I
understood every aspect of their respective arguments, I was
just a little a confused as far as Christian responses to the
arguments. Do Christians acknowledge evolution but then just
say that God has pre-ordained this evolution to happen? Or do
Christians just ignore the fact that evolution exists? Maybe I
am making this too complicated. If Christians can see that an
organism changes over time to adapt with the environment for
absolutely  no  apparent  reason,  does  this  mean  that  they
acknowledge this change happened for no apparent reason thus
evolution, or just that God made this change possible?

Christians respond differently to the questions you propose.
Some  Christians,  indeed,  suggest  that  God  ordained  the
evolutionary process as His means to create. These usually
refer to their position as theistic evolution or evolutionary
creation.  As  far  as  I  know,  no  Christian  ignores  that
“evolution” happens. All recognize microevolution as a real
process in response to environmental change. This does not
require  mutation  or  the  establishment  of  new  genetic  or
morphologic systems. Change over time is only one form of
evolution, which no one objects to. What we believe there is
insufficient evidence for, is the notion that all life forms
today are descended from a single original life form that
itself  evolved  from  purely  chemical  precursors  around  4
billion years ago.

I hope this helps.

Respectfully,

Dr. Ray Bohlin
Probe Ministries
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